
From: <RegAffairs@aol.com> 
Date: Thu, Sep 11, 2008 at 1:48 PM 
Subject: (no subject) 
To: 2020comments@ccp.csus.edu 
 

Hi, my comments concern preservation of state and local private and publicly owned historical 
resources that include botanical collections, parks, museums and recognized(state or locally 
designated structure of merit, historical/cultural resource, parks, cemetery or other site of 
significance that use water for various purposes including sanitation and irrigation.  Many such 
sites both privately and publicly owned and maintained comprise considerable investment and 
maintenance for public benefit.  Mandatory water conservation programs that utilize ever 
increasing prices for water and or arbitrary volume reduction goals will be counter productive to 
goals/mission of this type of California's resources. 
  
Specificly, exempt these resources from water use reduction programs that raise the cost of 
water or mandatory volume reductions.  I encourage voluntary programs for these properties. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Scott Simpson 
Riverside, CA 
  
regaffairs@aol.com
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